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Millz Southworth

From: Paul Holden <cbgcasework@gmail.com>
Sent: 20 September 2021 10:30

To: pholden02@gmail.com

Subject: Fwd: Top 10 Buildings at Risk in Cornwall

Dear Parish Clerk

Please find attached below a link to our top 10 buildings at risk list.

Top 10 Buildings at Risk in Cornwall

This shortened version of our main register will launch us into year two of the project. Thank you all for
supporting the project so far. Please do not hesitate to make contact if you have any questions or concerns.
If you would like to nominate a building for the register please contact

cbgcasework@gmail.com

Latest Posts

Newsletter No.10

Pendower Beach Hotel

Thank you for your support.

Paul Holden, FSA
Project Lead




